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STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
 

City of Newcastle upon Tyne 
(Kingston Park Road) 

Speed Limit Order 2017 
 
 
The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Order are as follows:- 
 
As part of on-going highway widening and improvement works on Kingston Park 
Road it is proposed to extend the existing 30mph speed limit in the vicinity of the A1.  
This will result in the entire length of Kingston Park Road being subject to a 30mph 
speed limit. 
 
This will improve road safety in this location for all road users. 
 
 
 


